
ED Report 7.23.25 

 

Ice: 

Working on September ice 

THFF will be at Polar Ice- they are donating the skate rentals 

​ Scheduling LTP ice, it should start the 2nd week of September 

Have not had any response from FTWW on ice, CC sent us ice to request from but they have not 

confirmed what ice we will be allocated.  

Projecting doing a Girls Camp in September 

Lisa Kriley will be coming up for a skating clinic Sept 16-20, still working on specific ice slots. Will 

work with teams to see if they want to contract with her to go on their ice.  

 

​  

Players/Coaches/Teams​ 

​ Registration numbers are as follows:  

6U:  27; 8U: 33; 10UA/B: 29; 10UMM:22; 12UB: 22; 12UA: 12; 12UMM:33; 14UB: 12; 

14UA:9;14UT2: 27; 16UB:6;16UA:5;16UT2:16; 18UB:1; 18UA:4 

Coach bios for the 16UT2-10U Minor teams will be released this week/early next week. 

Will need some assistance with tryouts/assessments and evals. Will send list to Board 

Scheduling meeting for 14U/16UT2 is Aug 22.  

Met with Sarah Middleton, we will move to monthly sign-ups for drop in dryland. She would like 

to offer some beginner dryland classes in September for players that have never done dryland. 

We will advertise to the teams/parents that she is available for team specific dryland. She would 

also like to do a class for adults- would we charge for that so we can pay her? She would like to 

start inviting specific people in for special sessions (stick handling.) 

Meeting with 6U Coordinators (Claire Dawson and Bri Franz) soon to discuss season.  

​   

​  

Association 

Golden Days Parade was a success. There were several families that participated that want to 

help with doing a bigger float next year. Thinking of asking Polar to drive their Zamboni 



I have been updating the website’s forms/there are many broken links that were connected to 

League Athletics.  

​ Sponsorships from Mt. McKinley and Alaska529 have been confirmed. 

Concessions is under construction, should be completed by end of September.  

​ Kristiana Goble has agreed to be the concession stocker.   

​ Submitted a request for insurance proposal on June 30, waiting to hear back.   

​ Email sent to association about registration, parade, season start up  

​ Working on mechanism for Player(s) of the Week highlight 

Gear Rental pick up dates are: 8/3;8/13 and 8/27. Have asked the comp teams to support the 

event by having players there to help.  

Ordered new helmets for Gear Rental. Also purchased new shelves for the room.  

Will submit all paperwork for GVEA Snap program this week.  

August 2nd we will have a table at the Worlds Biggest Backpack Giveaway-$50.00 off registration 

raffle.  

August 9th from 12-2 is our gear giveaway- will need support  

ASHA Electronic scoring system roll out 

 

 

Clubhouse: 

Can we revisit the rates we are charging for day time usage? Monthly/season member rate for 

usage during the day.  

More banners hung inside and out 

Shooting tarp repaired 

Have the Sign-up genius ready to release for clubhouse cleaning, it will start in September.  

Had some hardware added to the man door at the back of the building to help with the air flow 

​  

​  


